Longstaffe Educational Foundation (High Bentham)

Longstaffe’s Educational Foundation provides funds for the young people
of High and Low Bentham to assist them in their educational endeavours.

Our fundraising efforts in 2024 consisted of a successful Summer Quiz and
a Winter Concert, these two events will be repeated again in 2025, raising
funds to support our annual awards.

Following the 2024 application process, we are pleased to have been able
to provide a number of young people with donations to support the funding
of laptops, books, course equipment, expenses and travel costs.

Funding can be provided for a wide range of educational activities all with
the aim to support enthusiastic and determined young people with
aspirations to develop their skills and knowledge in their chosen field.



